
From:   Brian Gilman   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   June 30, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0004-EX-CR-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The last remaining FAA coordination for 76-168MHz has been received and uploaded. Thanks, lance


